
Binatone Electronics International Limited 
（Floor 23A, 9 Des Voeux Road West, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong） 

 
 

 

 

Date: 2014-12-30 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for VLJ-SMART63_ 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

According to FCC Rule Part 2.925, we made the following explanation: 

 

The battery cover, battery and handset are separated, the FCC ID Label can be readily 

viewable and in order to make the purchase is clearly visible, the FCC ID number will be 

printed on the package. 

 

 

 

Regards,  

 

Signature: 

 

 

 

Printed: Karl Heinz Mueller 
 


